Jennifer Swokowski

From:

Bill Schlei

Sent:

Wednesday, September 10, 2025 11:10 AM

To:

Greg Minikel

Cc:

Mackenzie Reed; Jennifer Swokowski; Dan Koski; Sonja Birr; Mark DeZeeuw; Justin

Nickels; Shawn Alfred

Subject:

Re: PI Committee Agenda 9/3/25

Greg,

Yes, I have no issue with this.

Sent from my T-Mobile 5G Device Get Outlook for Android

From: Greg Minikel <gminikel@manitowoc.org> Sent: Tuesday, September 9, 2025 11:39:15 AM

To: Bill Schlei <bschlei@manitowoc.org>

Cc: Mackenzie Reed <mreed@manitowocwi.gov>; Jennifer Swokowski <jswokowski@manitowoc.org>; Dan Koski <dkoski@manitowoc.org>; Sonja Birr <sbirr@manitowoc.org>; Mark DeZeeuw <mdezeeuw@manitowoc.org>; Justin Nickels <inickels@manitowoc.org>; Shawn Alfred <salfred@manitowoc.org>

Subject: FW: PI Committee Agenda 9/3/25

Ald. Schlei,

One of the items that I planned to take to the September PI Committee Meeting was the State/Municipal Financial Agreement (SMFA) for the SISP-III Traffic Signal Rehabilitation funding for the intersection of E. Reed Ave. and Memorial Drive.

Are you O.K. with us bringing this SMA straight to the September Council Meeting without going to the PI Committee first?

I would think that this is a slam dunk as it is 90% DOT funding and only 10% for the City. This would be the 3rd round of signals with this SISP funding program.

The design funding is for the State's FY 2028 and the construction is for the State's FY 2029. Therefore, we will have plenty of time to incorporate our share of the costs into a future capital budget. Thanks.

From: Greg Minikel

Sent: Tuesday, August 26, 2025 4:15 PM

To: Sonja Birr <sbirr@manitowoc.org>; Dan Koski <dkoski@manitowoc.org>; Curtis Hall <chall@manitowoc.org>; Brock Wetenkamp

bwetenkamp@manitowoc.org>; Jeremy Walvoord <jwalvoord@manitowoc.org>; Billy Hutterer

<bhutterer@manitowoc.org>; Kevin Bottesi <KBottesi@manitowoc.org>

Subject: RE: PI Committee Agenda 9/3/25

Sonja,

I have the SMA with the DOT for the SISP-III for the traffic signal upgrade at E. Reed Ave. and Memorial Dr. that needs to be approved.

This could easily go straight to Council. Thanks.

From: Sonja Birr < sbirr@manitowoc.org > Sent: Tuesday, August 26, 2025 3:55 PM

To: Dan Koski < dkoski@manitowoc.org; Greg Minikel gminikel@manitowoc.org; Curtis Hall chall@manitowoc.org; Brock Wetenkamp bwetenkamp@manitowoc.org; Jeremy Walvoord jwalvoord@manitowoc.org; Billy Hutterer

<bhutterer@manitowoc.org>; Kevin Bottesi <kbottesi@manitowoc.org>

Subject: PI Committee Agenda 9/3/25

Good Afternoon,

I currently only have one agenda item in the folder for the upcoming meeting. It is for the Urban Forestry Grant. Is this something that could be taken straight to Council?

Let me know if anyone has anything else and if it isn't urgent that we meet on the 3rd, I will e-mail Chairman Schlei to request that we cancel September meeting.

Thank you!



SONJA BIRR | DPI ADMINISTRATIVE ASSISTANT

CITY OF MANITOWOC | ENGINEERING DEPT 920.686.6909 | F: 920.686.6906

www.manitowoc.org

The information contained in this message is confidential. It is intended only for the use of the individual or entity identified above. If the receiver of this message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that reading, distribution, use, or copying of this message is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please immediately notify the sender by replying to the address noted above and delete the message. Thank you.